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Notes from MS Teams meeting on February 14, 2022 at 2



o Becky will connect Louis with Travis Bodden to discuss how much of the Co-
Op program he can take on in his internship role.  Louis will keep the DBC 
team informed of how the transition process develops. 

o RJ will connect Nico & Deb with Alumni & Development staff again to start 
that transition.  Nico & Deb will keep their DBC team updated. 

o  RJ will conwc -020.4 (o)-6.  
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